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 LABOR DAY PANCAKE 

BREAKFAST/PARADE 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 2, 2024 
 

The ILWU Southern California Pensioners are proud to announce they 

will be hosting a pancake breakfast prior to the start of this year’s Labor 

Day Parade on Monday, September 2, 2024. Please join us at the ILWU 

Memorial Hall located at 231 W. C. St, Wilmington at 8:00 a.m. A 

shuttle will be transporting guests to the parade starting point from the 

Memorial Hall and back from 8:00 a.m. to 10:00 a.m. The ILWU So. 

Cal. Pensioners look forward to providing this service to our Brothers & 

Sisters every year and ask you to bring your families to the Memorial 

Hall to fuel up before the Labor Day Parade. 

 

LOCAL 13 URGES EVERYONE TO ATTEND THE PARADE AS 

A SHOW OF FORCE IN SUPPORT OF LABOR 
 

 

Fraternally, 

Gary Herrera    Mario Medina   Jesse Lopez 

President    Vice President        Secretary/Treasurer 


